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Sir Kostas G. Constantinou, Chairman of the Board, announced that Augustine Mano has resigned as 

a Director of Bank of South Pacific Limited.  

Sir Kostas remarked that Augustine Mano had served the Board with distinction and acknowledged 

his contributions and understanding of the oil and gas sector in PNG. 

On behalf of the Shareholders and Directors, Sir Kostas thanked Mr Mano for his years of service to 

BSP. 

 

Sir Kostas G. Constantinou, OBE  
Chairman | Bank of South Pacific Ltd  
 

 

 


